
From: Jordan Hess
To: Missoula Mitch; Mirtha Becerra; Kaitlin McCafferty
Subject: Re: 2920 Expo Parkway Rezone Application
Date: Monday, May 4, 2020 7:50:08 AM

Good morning, Mitch. Thanks for the note. I appreciate it. I'll make sure your comments get
added into the record.

This rezone was initially scheduled to be in front of the City Council in late April. That was
postponed due to coronavirus concerns. It has not been rescheduled, but adjacent property
owners will be notified by mail and the schedule will be published in the Grant Creek
Neighborhood Council emails. I'm not sure if there is an additional project-specific notification
list; maybe Kaitlin can weigh in on that.

Thanks again for sending in your comments on the issue.

Jordan

From: Missoula Mitch 
Sent: Saturday, May 2, 2020 4:13:37 PM
To: Jordan Hess; Mirtha Becerra; Kaitlin McCafferty
Subject: 2920 Expo Parkway Rezone Application
Good Afternoon.
My name is Mitch Lang, a home owner/resident at 5851 Prospect Dr, Missoula, MT
59808. In reviewing the application, notes and slides for the 2920 Expo Parkway
Rezone I intend to participate in the meetings for this project in protest. I want to let
you know I feel strongly against high density dwelling plans. The current zoning of
R5.4 & RM1-35 for this area is highly appropriate given the infrastructure for this area
to include current traffic stress, and walk-ability/bike-ability. Due to the location and
the high speed traffic of N Reserve, every resident will be required to use a car,
stressing the current roadways and causing a large amount of delays and congestion.
Having biked from this area numerous times, it is difficult on the best of days with
Reserve Street traffic to reach the nearest grocery store, Albertson's 3.7 miles away.
The increased height will also impact the visibility the residents of the lower Prospect
community enjoy and adds value to their home.
I would support any additional town home/condo projects as I feel this provides
affordable housing options, pride in ownership and a lesser degree of traffic impact,
while minimally impacting current Grant Creek residents. To me this project can be
both a short and long term success with the objective to creating home owning
Missoulians in this part of the city.
Thank you for your time and I look forward to the future meetings on this issue. If
there is a notification list will you please add me as well?

Best regards,
-Mitch Lang
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